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Greetings, 
 

Please take the time to renew your membership for 2023.  We have maintained the 
membership fees at the current level of $15 per person, $20 per family, and $30 per business.  Some 
businesses took advantage of the 5 year/$100.00 membership and we welcome them to the LPSA 
team! 

 
We have kept our membership fees low, to encourage new members to join our organization 

and learn about all we do to protect the health of lakes in our area.  However, our membership dues 
cover only about half of our expenses.  Please consider making a donation to LPSF, our 501c3 entity.  
All donations are tax deductible.  Donations can be made to our LPSF General Fund, which helps to 
cover our annual expenses, or to the LPSF Kathy Huber Memorial Fund, which holds funds in reserve 
to allow us to respond quickly if we discover an invasive aquatic plant in our lakes in the future.  
The threat of invasive species is growing so please help with Donations to the Huber Fund which are 
generously matched by John Huber.  

 
Membership fee payments and donations can be made by check, or on our web site, using 

either a credit card or a PayPal account (www.LPSA-NY.org)   
 
Please note that a renewal form and return envelope will not be mailed to members unless a 

donation was made previously.  If your e-mail, address, or phone number has changed, please include 
that information when you send your membership payment.   

 
We thank you for your continued support to help LPSA protect and preserve the health and 

beauty of all lakes in the Town of Lake Pleasant. 
 
Feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. 
Dan Wilt:  dan@wiltindustries.com   
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